Matthew G. Bevin Governor



## RECEIVED

APR 18 2018

Hal Heiner Secretary Education and Workforce Development Cabinet

## Stephen L. Pruitt, Ph.D. Commissioner of Education

## KENTUCKY DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

300 Sower Boulevard • Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 Phone: (502) 564-3141 • www.education.ky.gov

April 11, 2018

Kenneth "Pete" Galloway 112 Eagle Road Sedalia, KY 42079

Dear Mr. Galloway:

I congratulate you on your reappointment by the Kentucky Board of Education (KBE) as an atlarge member of the Kentucky High School Athletic Association's (KHSAA) Board of Control. The term of your reappointment begins July 1, 2018, and will end June 30, 2022.

The Kentucky Board of Education makes these appointments with the highest regard for the needs of the KHSAA and specifically for the students participating in athletic programs. We encourage you to take this responsibility seriously. Your participation is vital to the academic and social development of Kentucky's students.

We are looking forward to having your input, energy, ideas, and enthusiasm as the Board of Control continues its effort to ensure high quality athletic experiences for our students.

Best wishes for an enjoyable and productive term!

Sincerely,

Stephen L. Pruitt, Ph.D.

Commissioner of Education

c: Julian Tackett, KHSAA Commissioner

Kentucky Board of Education Members

Kevin C. Brown David Couch

